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December 6, 2019 
 
 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
AVISTA CORPORATION 
Jaime Majure 
Jaime.majure@avistacorp.com 
 
RE:  Advice No. 19-11-G, as supplemented 

 

Staff of the Oregon Public Utility Commission reviewed the tariff sheets in the filing 
docketed as ADV 1068.  A receipted copy of the acknowledged sheets in your advice filing is 
attached.   

 
 
 
/s/ Nolan Moser 
Chief Administrative Law Judge 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
(503) 378-3098 
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